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Subject: Agenda item F, Informational item: Agency reorganization updates 

 March 21-22, 2018, EQC meeting 

 
Why this is 

important 

 

In 2017, Director Whitman presented a plan for an agency reorganization. 

Since then, DEQ’s Leadership Team has worked to implement the 

reorganization, including hiring for vacant and new leadership positions and 

realigning the agency’s programs and reporting structures.  

 
Background 

 
During this item, Director Whitman will introduce new members of the 

agency’s Leadership Team and provide additional information about the status 

and next steps for agency reorganization. 

 
EQC 

involvement 
There is no commission action associated with this item. 
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